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Town of Norfolk 
Public Hearing – Local Law #3-2022 

December 8, 2022 
 

Provides for the Administration and Enforcement of the New York State 
Uniform Fire Prevention and Building Code (the Uniform Code) and the 
State Energy Conservation Construction Code (the Energy Code) in the 

Town of Norfolk 
 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing for proposed on Thursday, 
December 8, 2022 at 5:45pm PM at the Norfolk Town Hall.  
 
Present: Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Richard Bump, 
Councilman Paul Paige Councilman Donald Purvis and Councilwoman Jean 
Gang. 
 
SUPERVISOR PERNICE OPENED THE PUBLIC HEARING 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
SUPERVISOR PERNICE CLOSED THE WORK SESSION 
 
 

Supervisor – Charles Pernice 
      Deputy Supervisor – Richard Bump 
      Councilman – Donald Purvis 
      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 
              Councilman – Paul Paige 
 
 

Dated: December 9, 2022 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


